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               CONGRATULATIONS  AND

        GOOD LUCK TO THE GRADUATES
 For the past 5 years, the Bruno Credit Union has invited the students from Grade 12 to write an essay to say what value the Bruno Credit Union is to them and to our community in order to apply for a $400 Bruno Credit Union scholarship.  We had 7 entries in total this year.  This year’s winner of our $400.00 scholarship was MORLEY SOWA.

Each Grade 12 that submitted an essay received a $50.00 cheque.  On Wednesday, June 15th, the Bruno Credit Union provided burgers and fries for the Grade 12 class along with their $50 cheques.

WE WISH THE BEST TO ALL OF THE GRADUATES FROM BRUNO AND THE SURROUNDING AREA AND LOOK FORWARD TO SERVING THEM AS YOUNG ADULTS!

**************************************************
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To show our appreciation to our loyal members, we will again be hosting our summer barbeque on:

       Tues., July 12 in Prud’homme at the Silver Age Hall 
      Wed., July 13 in Bruno at the Bruno Heritage Park, Main Street (if bad weather, Bruno Multi-Use Building at the Sportsgrounds) 
They both start at ll:45 am and it will be $2.00 for a burger and a pop.

Proceeds from each barbeque will be donated to a local charity in each town.

 OPENING A BUSINESS ACCOUNT
AT BRUNO CREDIT UNION
If you would like to open a business account at the Bruno Credit Union, first you must determine if it is going to be a sole proprietor, partnership or a corporate account.   Whatever type of account it is going to be, you need to register your business name with Information Services Corporation.  You can contact a lawyer to assist you or you can register on your own as long as you have a computer, a valid credit card and the knowledge on how to set up your business.

Reasons why you need to register:

· To protect your business in the event that another person or company wants to use the same name
· To protect your business in the event that the other company benefits from the goodwill associated with a popular business name that was never officially registered.
· Under the Canada Business Corporations Act it states that corporations are required to register their names.
When operating under an unregistered name, a business runs the risk of the above – regardless of how long it has been operating.  Registration trumps history.

The new company has the legal right to continue business with its registered name, and the original business may be forced to make an unwelcome change. 
***************************************************
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RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE 

BRUNO CREDIT UNION

Bruno Lions – Steer & Heifer Show 

Bruno Golf Club

Bruno Show & Shine

Bruno Fitness Centre

Vonda School

Bruno School Grad Award                       

Viscount 4H 

Bruno Merchants Fastball ************************************************

 EVERLINK INTERAC FLASH® MEMBER CARDS

Bruno Credit Union members who hold a Membercard, have a card that also has the flash feature.   If you would like to use the flash feature, it will work for up to $100 per transaction or to a cumulative total of $200.  After that,  you will have to use your card at an ATM or do a purchase using your PIN  to reset the flash feature.    By using the flash feature, it is actually safer than inserting your card into a merchant terminal that may have been tampered.   If you do not want to use the flash feature, you do not have to. You can use your PIN for all purchases if you like.  There is a $20 charge to disable the feature and upon each renewal as well there will be a charge.
Canada uses Near Field Technology for their flash cards so electronic pickpocketing will not be a concern here.

The person would have to be within 4cm of the card to get information off the card.

As well, they would not receive sufficient information from your card to create another card or to get your identity.  

Other countries use radio frequency for their flash cards so that’s why electronic pickpocketing is a concern in other countries.

If you  should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our office.
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